
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another great week here at Lliswerry High School, learners have
returned to school really focused and ready to learn. Thank you, they
are credit to their families.
Well done to our Y7 who achieved over 10,000 positive points in their
first week. Awesome work! 
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Headteacher’s Update

We are really excited about the activities we have planned for our 50th Anniversary. 
I am looking forward to sharing lots of pictures with you next week.
If you are an ex-Lliswerry learner or member of staff please let us know if you will be coming
to our event on Friday 20th at 3.15 and send us your memories on the link below.



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                               
                              Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Efforts to High Things

 School Uniform - Logo Service
If you have any items that you would like us to logo, please drop them at
reception in a bag with your child’s name on Monday 23 September
8.30-3.30.
We will logo them and return them to your child when they are ready.

Eliza Grace R-L and Grace H.  Year 9, who have been
successful in the area trials for South East Wales Netball U14s
and will go through to the final trials in 2 weeks time. Good
luck!

Upcoming Dates 
Friday 20 September 3.15 - 50th Anniversary event (Main Hall)
Thursday 26 September - Year 6 Open Evening 4.30-7.00
Wednesday 8 October - Year 11 Progress and wellbeing update sent home
Thursday 9 October - Year 11 Progress Evening 3.30-6.30

Contact Details
If you ahve changed your email address or mobile phone
number please can you let us know via
admin@lliswerryhigh.org
Most of our communication goes out electronically now and I
don’t want parents and carers to miss out on key information. 

Year 7,8, and 9 Cross Country
Well done to our learners who
competed in a cross country race
yesterday at Croesyceiliog. They all
did exceptionally well and
represented the school very well.


